PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lamont Public Utility District is in the process of updating its existing Urban Water Management Plan and is seeking public input. The Urban Water Management Plan was adopted in 2016. A copy of the Urban Water Management Plan is available online at LPUD.org and at the District office, 8624 Segrue Road. 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Board of the Lamont Public Utility District at its meeting on Tuesday January 25th, 2022, at 6:00 pm, will hold a public hearing at the District office located at 8624 Segrue Street, Lamont, California 93241. All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions or submit evidence for or against the Plan. Written comments can be delivered to the District, at, or prior to the public hearing. If a citizen wishes to challenge the nature of the above actions in court, they may be limited to raising only those issues they or someone else has raised at the public hearing described in this notice. If the Board concurs with the finding presented, it will adopt the Urban Water Management Plan at that time. 
For further information, please call the District Manager at (661) 845-1213.
